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Parents, make sure you 

book an appointment for 

parents’ evening, on the 

online system. 

 

Monday 10 October 

Hello Yellow Day 

 

Wed 12 October (5.15pm) 

Parents’ Forum meeting 

(at school, in the Studio) 

 

Wed 19 October (9.00am) 

PTFA meeting of the year 

– all parents welcome 

 

Weds 19 & Thurs 20 

October 

Parents’ Evenings 

Ladybridge Learning Conversations 

Do you ever ask your child, ‘What have you been learning at school today?’, and 

they respond, ‘Nothing’? Well, ask them these questions instead, and see what 

they say!  We’ll be sending home two weekly questions per year group to 

support your learning conversations at home.  Look out for these on Class Dojo 

and here on the newsletter!  

Reception   Can you blend the following sounds, to make the words; c–a–

t … d–o–g … m-o-p … b-a-g … p-e-g?  

 Can you count 10 objects, in a line?  

Year 1   Can you name the five senses? 

 Which body parts do you use to: smell, hear, taste, touch 

and see?  

Year 2   Can you hold a balance on one leg for more than 5 seconds?  

 Can you count in 3’s up to 30? 

Year 3   Can you solve ‘326 + 8’ using a number line? 

 What is soil made up of? 

Year 4   Name 3 structures of the digestive system. 

 Can you write 23, 55 and 91 in roman numerals? 

Year 5   What causes day time and night time? 

 Why did Hatshepsut want to look more masculine? 

Year 6   In French, list the uniform that you wear. 

 Is 4484 divisible by 2? 3? 4? 5? 9? 12? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This Week’s Attendance 

      94.2%       

 

Class with the  

Best Attendance 

      6L – 97.2%       
 

Most Punctual Class 

       3L        

 

Attendance Matters 

Be in school all day, 

every day. 

ATTENDANCE 

The good news is that our overall school attendance has been slowly 

improving each week, since the start of term – thank you to all of you 

that are making every effort to come to school every day. However, 

there are still some parents who are still not sending their children to 

school regularly. In light of this, we thought it was important that we 

clarify what consequences there are for families with poor attendance: 

As soon as a child has 5 unauthorised days absence, the school will 

contact the council, who will issue a fixed penalty notice to both parents. 

What happens to families who have received a fine but their attendance 

doesn’t then improve?   

- Parents will attend a meeting with Mrs Hall, the Deputy Headteacher, 

to sign an attendance contract.  

- This contract is reviewed after 4 weeks.  

- If attendance has improved, then the contract continues for another 

4 weeks.  

- If there has been no improvement, then school will begin prosecution 

procedures.  

- This will result in either a £2500 fine or 3 months imprisonment. 



REMEMBER TO WEAR SOMETHING YELLOW ON 

MONDAY… IT’S HELLO YELLOW DAY! 

Useful Information                Tel: 01204 333646    

E:office@ladybridge.bolton.sch.uk   W:www.ladybridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 

  https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/ 

    @ladybridgeps 

Are you ‘assembly’ ready? 

1) Next week’s theme is 

‘Wellbeing’. 

2) Can you think of anything that 

you can do to help you or others 

feel better? 

 

https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/

